
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police  

DATE:    May 26, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5494-20 Authorizing the City Manager to Execute an Extension 
of the Intergovernmental Agreement Between the TriCounty Metropolitan Transportation District Of 
Oregon (Trimet), the City Of Portland, and the City of Tualatin for Transit Police Services 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Approving the resolution will extend the final term of the current TriMet Intergovernmental 
Agreement (IGA) for Police Transit Services to December 31, 2020. 

Since 2010, the parties have established a successful Westside TriMet Transit Police community 
policing program to expand and enhance safety and security on the transit system and Westside 
MAX. The initial term of this Agreement ran from September 29, 2015 through June 30, 2016, and 
then contained four automatically renewed terms, which last term is to end on June 30, 2020. This 
IGA extends the term to December 31, 2020.   

The IGA is consistent with Section 47 of the Charter relating to Public Rail Transit Systems and is 
for the purpose of responding to or preventing public safety concerns.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution No. 5494-20 
- IGA Amendment 


